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Heathrow plans good news for freight - echoing FTA report
 
“Good news for freight” is the response from the Freight Transport Association 
(FTA) to the news that the capacity at Heathrow’s cargo area is to be doubled.  The 
plans for the redevelopment of Heathrow were announced today (Tuesday 13 May), 
and outlined an overhaul of cargo facilities at the London airport hub to expand the 
capacity to twice the current size.
 
Heathrow’s announcement echoed the recently published FTA commissioned 
document ‘Sky High Value,’  which detailed the importance of air freight to the UK 
economy and why continued investment in airport capacity is essential for British 
importers and exporters to enable them to access key global markets.
 
FTA’s Director of Global and European Policy, Chris Welsh, said:
 
“The plans outlined by Heathrow today are very much welcomed by FTA and echo 
the findings in our own recent report.   We have previously stated that it is 
imperative that the UK has a single air freight hub, and that Heathrow fulfils that 
role.  It is an essential hub of connectivity for passengers and freight, bringing 
together huge resource, expertise and opportunity in one place.”
 
The airport plans are said to support UK freight exports, and state that the 
redevelopment would allow for modern access points including the potential for 
cargo railhead, offering faster, more efficient cargo movements at the hub, which 
would improve the UK’s export competitiveness and maximise economic benefits. 
 
FTA’s ‘Sky High Value’ report underlines that 95% of air cargo is carried in the belly-
hold of passenger aircraft; air freight accounts for nearly 40% of UK imports and 
exports by value and employs 39,000 people, most clustered around Heathrow.
 
Mr Welsh added:
 
“Heathrow is the UK’s main airport hub, but is currently operating at 98% capacity 
and needs to be able to expand to meet the needs of industry.  It is a critical hub 
for air cargo, offering 191 destinations; it moves 1.5 million tonnes of freight and is 
vital for UK connectivity to its main overseas markets.”  
 
 
Notes for editors
 
For further comment, or to request a copy of FTA’s report ‘Sky High Value – The 
importance of air freight to the UK economy’ please contact the FTA press office on 
01892 552255/07818 450425, or email press.office@fta.co.uk
 
FTA can trace its origins back to 1889 and throughout 2014 celebrates 125 years as 
the voice of the freight and logistics industry, representing the transport interests of 
companies moving goods by road, rail, sea and air.  FTA members operate over 
220,000 goods vehicles - half the UK fleet - consign over 90 per cent of the freight 


